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Sayers, Margery

From: Michael Thompson <thompson624@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 11:42 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR122-2019 support

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members

I would like to express my support for CR 122 to increase the fee in lieu costs for stormwater management but also to

petition the council to prohibit fees in lieu for the Tiber, Hudson and Plumtree watersheds. Fee in lieu will provide no

additional security or comfort to those residents and business owners that live downstream of any proposed

development in the event of future flooding. Fees in lieu should be a last resort throughout the County and should be

cost prohibitive for developers in an effort to encourage them to provide on-site stormwater management as required.

Economic hardships should not be considered as justification for not providing on-site storm water management when

there is no justification to increase the threat to property or life downstream.

Thank you for your consideration

Michael Thompson
9806 Michaels Way
Ellicott City, M D 21042


